Re: Northwest San Pedro NC's Letter Re: Revitali...

Subject: Re: Northwest San Pedro NC's Letter Re: Revitalization of Downtown SP
From: Lorena Parker <lIparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Date: 07/31/2017 03:35 PM

To: Kristina Smith <ksmith-mailroom@mail.com>

Kristina,
We are in receipt of your letter.

Kind regards,

Lorena Parker

Executive Director

San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District

390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

On Mon, Jul 31, 2017 at 12:35 PM, Kristina Smith <ksmith-mailroom@mail.com>
wrote:

Attached is a letter that was approved by the Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board related
to the Revitalization of Downtown San Pedro.

Please acknowledge receipt of this correspondence.
Thank you,

Kristina Smith

Neighborhood Council Office Help

1840 S Gaffey Street

San Pedro, CA 90731

310-514-1797 10am-5pm; 310-918-8650 cell
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